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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: mjavaherian@lrm-consulting.com
Subject: RE: RO134,

The Pilot test is not approved at this time.  As stated below I will review the document within 60 days.   I will respond 

after the review has been completed. 

Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

 

From: mjavaherian@lrm-consulting.com [mailto:mjavaherian@lrm-consulting.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2009 3:39 PM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO134, 

 

Noted Barbara. Since you generally approved the IRAP workplan and approved the pilot test well installations 

(one injection and one observation well), I was unclear whether the pilot test remained un-approved pending the 

investigation report or whether we are approved to move forward with the oxygen injections following well 

installations. Please clarify.  

 

We will look for your comments on our responses and thanks. 

 

Mehrdad  

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T 

From: "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health"  

Date: Tue, 6 Jan 2009 15:22:55 -0800 

To: 'Mehrdad Javaherian'<mjavaherian@lrm-consulting.com> 

Subject: RO134, 
Mehrdad, 

  I will respond to your comments either in 60 days or at least after I receive the report investigation report.   

Regards, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 


